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May 6, 2016 

 

Alex Burr  

c/o Wild Year Productions Ltd.  

2683 West 4th Ave.  

Vancouver, BC V6R 1P2  

 

Sent via email: alexburr@canadianyear.ca  

 

Re: Additional Information Required: Information Request #2 for Wild Year 

Production’s “Wild Canadian Year” Project Proposal 

 

Dear Alex Burr: 

 

On February 24, 2016 the Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB or Board) received the Wild 

Year Productions Ltd.’s “Wild Canadian Year” project proposal from the Nunavut Planning 

Commission (NPC or Commission). The NIRB assigned this project proposal file number 

16YN007. 

 

Following receipt of the project proposal, the NIRB undertook a preliminary completeness check 

and found that the proposal did not contain sufficient information for the NIRB to permit proper 

screening.  Pursuant to subsection 144(1) of the Nunavut Planning and Project Assessment Act 

(NuPPAA), on March 4, 2016 the NIRB requested that additional information from the Wild 

Year Productions Ltd. be provided to the Board.  The NIRB followed up with the Proponent on 

numerous occasions via email (March 29, 2016, April 20, 2016) requesting an update on when 

the additional information would be provided.  To date, the Board has not received the requested 

information or notification regarding when the information will be made available.  Please note 

that if the proponent fails to submit the requested additional information, the Board may suspend 

or terminate the assessment activities of the proposed project pursuant to subsection 144(2) of 

the NuPPAA.  Therefore, it is in Wild Year Productions Ltd.’s best interest to cure the identified 

information deficiencies in a timely manner. 

 

The NIRB is again requesting submission of the information as enclosed and for the information 

to be provided by May 13, 2016.  If Wild Year Productions Ltd.’ determines that the time 

required to supply the required information is significantly greater than one (1) weeks, the Board 

requests written notification and an anticipated date for submission be provided as soon as 

possible.   
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Please submit all forthcoming project proposal information through the NIRB’s online public 

registry at http://www.nirb.ca.  For additional instructions regarding the new project application 

portal, please contact NIRB administration at info@nirb.ca or at 1-866-233-3033.  

 

If you have any questions or require additional clarification, please contact the undersigned 

directly at (867) 857-2052 or sgranchinho@nirb.ca.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Sophia Granchinho, M.Sc., EP 

Manager, Impact Assessment 

Nunavut Impact Review Board 
 
cc:  Karén Kharatyan, Nunavut Water Board  

Luis Manzo, Kivalliq Inuit Association  

Lynda Orman, Wildlife Research Section, Government of Nunavut  

Lee Ann Pugh, Indigenous and Northern Affairs Canada 

 

Enclosures (1):  Information Request # 1 for the Canadian Broadcasting Corporation’s “Wild Canadian Year” 

Project Proposal, March 4, 2016 
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